
 

 
 

Airport Advisory Board 

 

JANUARY 19, 2016 MEETING 

CANCELLED 
 
 
 
 

THE CITY OF DEKALB’S MEETING OF THE AIRPORT ADVISORY 
BOARD, SCHEDULED FOR JANUARY 19 2016, HAS BEEN 
CANCELLED. 
 

THIS MEETING IS RESCHEDULED FOR JANUARY 26, 2016 
 
 
 

 
 

QUESTIONS MAY BE DIRECTED TO THE AIRPORT 
MANAGER’S OFFICE AT (815) 748-2020. 
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